
16/11/2018 

MS Marina Dunshea 
198 Sydney RD 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
marina.dunshea@commcap.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 197 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

Hi,
Please address the issue that council have not distributed notices of this DA to ALL people 
directly affected by it. I refer to your very limited Notification Map, it is merely direct neighbors 
on Sydney Road and behind. Please ensure the next round of council notices are sent out to 
ALL residents of Brisbane Street (this street is directly OPPOSITE this development and yet 
was not included last time), Melbourne, Bellevue, Cohen, William streets and all sections of 
Sydney Road BETWEEN Melbourne and William Streets. These residents / streets will be 
impacted directly by on street parking, noise, traffic disruption etc. So these residents should 
also be able to have their voice heard. Councils handling of this DA to date, I feel has not been 
handled in a professional or appropriate manner considering the size of this development. 
Many issues have surfaced eg. the late notification to residents half way through the 
submission dates, the submission dates being altered incorrectly today blocking any further 
submissions with it closing tomorrow (I note this is now extended after my phone call to 
Felicity), not all residents directly affected by this DA being notified of the DA, the DA not 
showing up on a location map search, etc. etc. Thank you. 

Sent: 16/11/2018 7:52:45 PM
Subject: Online Submission


